
 

December 19, 2022 

 

Dear Bulldog Families  

Effective January 2022, all schools are legally required to notify parents when we conduct a 

school security drill. While we work to conduct drills unannounced, it is important to let you 

know when one occurred. We send these letters for safety and security drills only, not the    

That being said, today, we successfully held our monthly school security drill and then resumed 

our regular school schedule. This drill (Active Shooter) was conducted during 1st period today. 

The purpose is solely to ensure the safety of each student. The drill lasted less than 10 to 15 

minutes. As always, we took data, and we’ll work with our school safety team as well as the 

district safety personnel to analyze any areas or procedures in need of improvement.  

These drills are not only necessary to help students and staff practice quick response in these 

situations but to ensure the areas have all the safety measures in place as well. This will be a 

constant work in progress as we work to ensure the safety of our students. 

Please reach out to Dr. Muscelli (Assistant Principal) or me if you have any questions or 

concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike D’Ostilio 


